Dear parents, 

As you may be aware, many students have questions on homework outside of school.  I would like to offer a homework “hotline” for science.  Many students have informed me that they regularly use the social network “Facebook” to communicate with their friends.  I plan on creating a Facebook account in which students can contact me regarding questions pertaining to their science homework, science projects, or science fair topics.  I will almost always be available for help between 8pm and 9pm Monday through Thursday.  Students can send me a message or chat directly during this time.  


However, by allowing your child to “add me” as a friend on Facebook, I want you to be aware of the terms:


• I will be using this site for homework help only.


• I will not participate in idle conversation.  


• I will not engage in irrelevant games or applications.  


• Any disrespectful or offensive comments posted by students may result in disciplinary action and suspension from using Facebook to contact me for homework help.  


• I encourage all parents to frequently monitor their child’s online conversations or messages.  


• Any parent who has a Facebook page, should also add me as “a friend”, as I will keep relevant information pertaining to class on my page (including projects, homework, and class topics).   

• Additionally, I will also post pictures from sporting events, for students to download and save for their own personal reference.  


• This site has no affiliation with Cissna Park Schools.  


• This site is an experimental program, and if issues occur the site will be deactivated.  

If you feel this is something that will benefit your child, please sign below, and have your child return this to me.  No student will be allowed to access the science Facebook account without having this permission slip signed.  

Sincerely, 

Mr. Prieto 

□  Yes, my child has permission to contact Mr. Prieto for homework help using the social network Facebook.  

□  No, my child does not have permission to contact Mr. Prieto for homework help using the social network Facebook.  

Parent’s signature 




    Date

__________________________________                   _______________________________________

